
 

 

FACILITIES WORKING GROUP MEMORANDUM (Following the 24TH of October 2019 

Facilities Working Group Meeting)  

 

Memorandum prepared by George Clinton (Community Facilities Coordinator)  

  

Attendees: George Clinton, Mark Mclatchey, Meredith Hodson  

Apology: Fiona Young, Jordan Till, Richard Vaughan 

Absent: Paul Mead, Mick Jaroszewicz, George Deubler 

 

1. Facility Heat Maps  

The facility heat maps have been completed and sent out to all state bodies (national map & 

each state specific map). These will be explained further at the upcoming AGM. 

 

2. Grants Tender Process  

The ‘Facility Grant Writers’ page has been made live on the Squash Australia website. 

Facilities have been notified by monthly emails and newsletters. The selection criteria and 

all required information is available online. An additional callout has been made to states to 

further spread the word about the service to facilities. Follow the link below to access the 

application page: 

https://www.squash.org.au/w/membership/facility-grant-writers 

 

3. Poster Packs 

Have been created online and are to be emailed out to all state associations next week. 

 

4. Upcoming National Forum 

Draft facility by court type plans to be presented at the Squash Australia National Forum. 

Heat maps to be presented at the Squash Australia National Forum.  

 

 

https://www.squash.org.au/w/membership/facility-grant-writers

